
 

Dear TAP parents, 

TAP (The Alleluia Program) is a wonderful program for your child(ren) to attend. 

It is a privilege to be a part of this program, but there are two rules, you must show 

LOVE and RESPECT themselves and others.  

When kids arrive on Wednesdays the kids will sign in and they will leave their 

backpacks/phones in the office and then go to the dining hall to have a snack and 

hang out in there till worship time. The phones will not be allowed during TAP; we 

have a special pocket chart hanging in the office for a phone and they will be given 

a wristband with the # of their pocket. If you need to get ahold of your child, please 

call my number (814)688-0640. There will be NO UPSTAIRS or NO 

DOWNSTAIRS until class times. During class times the kids will stay in the 

classrooms until class is over. Kids will be told to use the bathrooms during 

snacks, recreation, or before dinner, and when it is time to leave there will be an 

adult in the office while they get their phones and belongings. If Pastor Jeff or I 

find that the student(s) are not adhering to these expectations, then they will be 

asked to take a break from TAP for the rest of the year.  

If you have a child that needs transportation from WAEC needs to fill out the 

transportation slip and return to the school as well as send a note that states each 

Wednesday during the TAP calendar year your child will be riding when Jeff 

Ewing/Cheri Kellogg. 

PLEASE bring in your registration forms to the office or you can leave them in the 

mail slot if the office is closed. We are planning to go on some field trips again this 

year so we need you to sign the permission slip, or they will not be able to go. If 

you need any registration forms, please stop by the church anytime I have more 

that are available. If you have any questions, concerns, or what to be a table parent 

call Cheri @ 814-723-6450. Thank you, 

Blessings, 

Cheri Kellogg 

Director of Youth, Children, Family Ministry 

    
 



 

September 
 10 FUN NIGHT at Beaty Park (Mystery Color Dice) 

 17 BARF (Bring a Real Friend) 

 24 Hatch Patch Hike (Mystery Color Dice) 

October 
1 National Pumpkin Seed Day (Bring in Pumpkin seeds, can of Pumpkin for the 

sharing place) 

 8 National Hero Day --Firefighters/Police (Make cookies and deliver them) 

 15 National Grouch Day (Wear green or Oscar the Grouch shirt)  

 22 The Abplanalp’s Farm (Bring boots & WARM clothes) 

 29 Wear anything with Halloween theme (or costume if you want) 

November 
 5 National Donut Day (Mystery Color Dice) 

 12 Wear Red, White, and Blue (Invite Veterans to have Dinner with us) 

 19 Thanksgiving FAMILY Dinner (Bring your family, dress up, & dish to pass!) 

 26 NO SCHOOL/NO TAP      HAPPY THANKSGIVING!! 

December 
  3     National Hoodie/Sweater/sweatshirt Day (Wear one of these) 

 10    Christmas Caroling at Golden Living Nursing Home (Wear a Santa/Elve hat)     

17    Christmas Family Dinner (Ugly Sweater) Bring your family and a dish to 

pass!) 
24    NO SCHOOL/NO TAP – CHRISTMAS BREAK  MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

31 NO SCHOOL/NO TAP – CHRISTMAS BREAK 

January 
7    YMCA Fun 

 14     Make snowmen around church (Hopefully Outside) Bring Warm Snow        

  Clothes. 

 21        National Cheesy Socks Day (Wear Chessy socks or Chessy slippers) 

            28      National Lady Bug Day (Wear BOTH Red and Black)   

February  

4 Show & Tell- (Bring something that makes you happy) 

11 LAST DAY OF TAP @ Russell Roller Rink 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-
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https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


T.A.P.  2025-2026  

 
 

Place:   First Lutheran Church (109 West Third Ave, Warren) 

When:   Every Wednesday afternoon beginning on Sept. 11th till Feb. 

26th! 

Who:     K—12th grade 

Time:    3:47 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.   

  

To register for T.A.P. please bring one (1) completed form per child and a $20.00 registration fee ($15.00 

for each child after the first) to the registration table on September 10th or put the form(s) in the box 

outside the office any time before.. 

  

Name _________________________________________ Sex _____ Age _____ Birthdate 

______________ 

  

Address __________________________________________family e-mail 

__________________________ 

  

City ___________________________________Grade _____ School 

_______________________________ 

  

Will your child need a ride from WAEC or St Joe’s? ___________ If so, please let us know which one! 

https://mitsueki.sg/2017/08/09/happy-national-day-singapore/
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Parent’s Names 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Address (if different) 

______________________________________________________________________ 

  

Home Phone _________________________________ Work or Cell: 

________________________________ 

  

Person and Phone number where you can be reached on T.A.P. days 

___________________________________ 

  

Does your child have any allergies? 

__________________________________________________________ 

  

Would your child like to have ONE table buddy for dinner?  If so, who?  

______________________________ 

  

Does your family belong to First Lutheran? ___Would you like more information about our church 

family?  ____ 

  

P.S.  In an effort to be good stewards, we ask for a DINNER DOLLAR donation to help cover the cost 

of our meal each Wednesday.  Also, each family will be responsible for bringing in a dessert every once 

in a while. Please let Cheri (688-0640) know which Wednesdays works for you (Schedule in the Narthex 

to pick a day, then I can mail you a friendly reminder the week before!  Thanks for helping make T.A.P. 

the best program possible! 

 

Remember: TAP ends at 6:00 p.m.! 

Hopefully this will help doing homework, and bedtime rituals a little less hectic!!! 



   

       

Permission Slip for all year 

Each month, we are planning to have an activity/field trip 

of an adventure!  Such as the Beaty Park, Abplanalp’s 

Farm, Go for a hike, Golden Living Nursing Home, or the 

YMCA and much more.  

 

We need your permission for your child/children to 

attend these trips.  As well as permission to take pictures 

of your children and post them on our website as well as 

FLC’s Facebook page.  Please answer the following 

questions. 

 

Child’s Name: 

_____________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend all activities/field 

trips the T.A.P. program will have.  _ 



  ______ YES     OR    ______NO 

 

I give permission for my child’s picture to be taken and 

shared.    

  ______YES       OR   _______NO 

 

I give permission for my child to take Tylenol or Advil in 

case of a headache or stomachache. 

______YES       OR    ______NO 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: __________________________________ 

Date:_____________________ 

  



          August 2025 

 

Dear TAP parents, 

We will have transportation for our TAP students attending WAEC and St. Joe’s through Jeff Ewing or 

Cheri Kellogg.  If your student attends BWMS or WAHS will be walking to TAP. 

I have enclosed a transportation note to be filled out for your student.  Please send this note with your 

student to their school prior to the first day of TAP (Sept. 10th).  They will NOT be able to ride the 

transportation proved by us without this note, so it is important that it gets turned into school.  Also, 

please let me know that your child needs a ride.   

If you have any questions/concerns, pleases contact me.  

Blessings,  

Cheri Kellogg 

FLC Director of Child, Youth, and Family Ministry 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

I give permission for my child(ren)_________________________________________________________, 

to ride with Jeff Ewing, Jess Long or Cheri Kellogg that will attend the TAP Program at First Lutheran 

Church on Wednesdays, beginning September 10th till February 11th.  On days that there is no TAP 

Program or no after school activities, he/she will go home their regular way. 

 

Parent Signature 

 

Date 


